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Subject:  
Consider enhancements to truck route related signage on Hwy 59 per discussion with DPW.  

 
Details:  
6/5/2023. This item was brought forward by Ald. Manion as a referral to install truck restriction signs along USH 
18/STH 59 to inhibit trucks from proceeding northbound onto Center Road from USH 18/STH 59. Additionally, truck 
restriction signs to be installed on westbound Sunset Drive just east of the railroad tracks to direct trucks to turn 
southbound onto Industrial Lane instead of proceeding southbound on Prairie Avenue. Engineering staff have 
reviewed this request and do not have an issue with installing the truck restriction signs along USH 18/STH 59 as 
well as on Sunset Drive. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing one (1) no trucks with left arrow sign, five (5) special trucking information signs with directional 
arrows, and five (5) 4”x6” wood posts would be around $2,500 and covered by the 2023 Building and Grounds 
Special Projects Budget (3310.54141). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends installing the truck restriction signs on USH 18/STH 59 and Sunset 
Drive as called out in the provided attachment. 
 

 
 


